
 

 

 

 

                                             
 

 

Construction and Temporary Traffic Arrangement for 
Footbridge connecting Hoi Ying Estate and Hoi Tat Estate, Sham Shui Po 

The Hong Kong Housing Authority is constructing a footbridge spanning 
across the West Kowloon Highway and Lin Cheung Road to connect Hoi Ying 
Estate and the future Hoi Tat Estate, Sham Shui Po to enhance the connectivity 
of the retail, community and transport facilities in these new public housing 
developments. 

According to current progress, the Contractor will tentatively erect the 
footbridge on 29 December 2019 (Sunday) morning. During the works, the 
West Kowloon Highway and Lin Cheung Road within Sham Shui Po and Yau 
Tsim Mong areas will be closed in stages from the evening of 28 December 
2019 (Saturday), followed by full lane closures of the highways from 12:30am 
to 5:30am, 29 December 2019 (Sunday). Should there be any unforeseen 
circumstances, the road closure may need to be slightly extended. Please refer 
to the Transport Department webpage for the latest temporary traffic 
arrangement during the time -          
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After the footbridge erection, the Contractor will continue with the installations 
of balustrade, building services and finishing works etc. on the bridge deck, 
with a view to complete the footbridge by end 2020 for opening to the 
residents. 

https://www.td.gov.hk/tc/whats_new/index.html

